fanuary 12, 2022 ‘JAN 13 202?

To: Michael LaFrancesca

Director of Finance and Operations
From: NatVaughn

Principal, Blake Middle School

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $43.40 made out to the Thomas A. Blake Middle School, from the
Box Tops for Education Program. Thess funds should be deposited in the Blake Gift Account.
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Medfield Public Schools JAN 27 2022
Dale Street School
45 Adams Street
Medfield, Massachusetts 02052

Stephen S. Grenham Phone: 508-359-5538
Principal Fax: 508-359-1415
sgrenham@email.medfield.net

January 27, 2022

Mr. Michael LaFrancesca

Director of Finance and Operations
Medfield Public Schools

459 Main Street

Medfield, Massachusetts 02052

Dear Mr. LaFrancesca,

Please present these donation checks (one in the amount of $133.84 and one in the amount of
$400.00) to the Medfield School Committee for acceptance and deposit into the Dale Street Gift
Account. The donation comes from Retail Business Services (participation in Stop & Shop’s A+
program) and the PTO (as a supplement to staff shirts purchased at the beginning of the school

year).

Sincerely,

s 7V ;
\9@4&56&%&\_
Stephen S. Grenham
Principal

* Respect * Compassion * Collaboration * Continuous Growth *
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Totals 133.84 .00 133,84

"THE ATFACHED CHECK IS TENDERED IN PAYMENT OF INVOICES SHOWN, 1N CASE OF DESCREPANCY, PLEASE RETURN WITH FUELL PARTICULARS TO THE ABOVE AQDRESS.
PLEASE CONTACT THE AFS CUSTOMER SOLUTIONS CENTER AT 717-386G0- 1700 IF YOU HAVE ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS.Y
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